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Effective November 21, 2024: French Polynesia Department of Biosecurity (DBS) has restricted 
the entry of poultry products coming from Hawaii including dance costumes with bird feather 
components as brought about by the recent detection of HPAI in Hawaii.  Synthetic feathers do not 
apply to this restriction.  


